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I am against the application proposal of the gravel mining at the Peak Ranch Resource for mostly
aesthetic reasons. I drive by the Highway 9 site twice a day. An industrial operation of that
magnitude and time line does not belong at that site. All the negative impacts to traffic, noise, air
pollution, dust, water tables, wildlife, Blue River quality, views, and neighborly impacts would be
bad. The Summit County master plan for the Lower Blue calls for maintaining the existing rural
character of agriculture and open spaces etc.
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